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The Buzz!

Notes from our President! January 11, 2024

Hello GFWC-NH Clubwomen! Happy 2024!

I am writing this message after the whirlwind of the Holiday Season. Like me, I am sure you may be ready to take down
vour decorations and start the New Year with great expectations! For me, it is also a bittersweet time of the year
especially when the snow 1s here and lingering with a hot cup of tea and cocoa is so tempting. ... Maybe just one more
full day of holiday spirit is necessary before I let the season drift away.... Please you can join me with a cup of tea or
cocoa as you read about things to come. I will be sending out a Club President’s Packet of Details for all updates
mentioned here

Thank vou clubs who mnvited me to visit in November and December! There will be more
information and pictures in our Newsletter of the travels to Club Meetings and Holiday
Fares! The highlight of my Holiday travels was at GFWC Headquarters in Washington
D.C. when GFWC 2022-24 International President Deb Strahanosk: and 2024-26
International President Suellen Brazil hosted all members who will be serving on the
2024-26 GFWC Board. GFWC-NH Members who will be serving on the next GFWC

Board include: Incommg 2024-26 elected and appomnted Board Members: Tina Smith, GFWC New England Region President, Denise
Raisanen GFWC-NH President, Anne Englehart: GFWC Leadership Committee, Jeanne O Sullivan: GFWC Communications and Public
ERelations Commutiee and Beth Roth: GFWC Corporate Partners and Development Commattee. It was a great tume to meet, discuss
accomplishments of this GFWC Administration and participate in the planmng of the next GFWC Administration!!! I can’t wait to share
with you at our Mid -Winter Meeting!!! @ Beth

Buzz from our Chairmen

IMPORTANT DATES

January 15: NEWSLETTER DEADLINE for GFWC-NH Clubwoman Newsletter
Publication in early Feb. Send to Donna Maskwa, Editor
donna.maskwa@gmail.com (603) 502-8606.

January 15: CLUB REPORTING DEADLINE

January 29: RSVP DEADLINE for Mid-Winter Meeting - Please, No Exceptions.

February 3: Mid-Winter Meeting/Election of GFWC-NH Officers :8:00 am-4:00 pm

The Derryfield, Manchester, NH 03104 Arts/Photography Contest

February 10: Deadline for Unity Award Recipients

March 15: Chairmen Deadline for Unity Award Entries to the President (extended date
change)

NEW DATES - Please Take Note of this DATE CHANGE:
May 17: Unity Night (Annual Meeting Banquet Night)
May 18: GFWC — NH Annual Meeting and Installation
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